
 

 
 
 
 

Our ref: LJe/JLa 

 

 

19 March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

Red Nose Day - Friday 21 March at 14:15 pm 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about our upcoming event in support 

of Red Nose Day, which will take place on Friday 21 March.  

 

This year, we invite all children to don something red in celebration of this important occasion. 

 

We will be holding a range of activities in the afternoon to engage our students while raising 

funds for this worthy cause. The event will commence at 14:15 pm, at which point we kindly 

ask that children be collected as you would at the end of the school day. Following collection, 

families are warmly invited to visit the classrooms, where various activities will be hosted. 

 

Here is a brief overview of the activities planned for each year group: 

 

• Foundation Stage 1 (FS1) and Foundation Stage 2 (FS2): An obstacle course, alongside 

red nose themed tuff tray activities. 

• Year 1 and Year 2: A session dedicated to dancing and arts and crafts. 

• Year 3 and Year 4: A collaborative art activity, creating a whole school mural. 

• Year 5 and Year 6: A selection of games including ‘Pin the Red Nose’, a ‘Red Nose and 

Spoon Race’, and ‘How Many Red Noses in a Jar?’ among others. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in helping us to make this event a success. 

Should you have any queries or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss Jepson 

Principal 


